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Present 

Cr Kim Turner (Chair), Annaliese Caston, Stephanie Helm 

Also present 

Julie Costa (Director Planning & Environment), Melinda Cooke (Senior Parks Project Officer), Sharon 
Langman (Teams) 

Absent 

Karen Visser 

1. Apologies 

Cr Kristin Butler and Ross Webster, David O’Brien 

NOTE:   As there was no quorum these are notes only. 

2. Confirmation of Minutes 

COMMITTEE DECISION 

No Quorum – minutes not confirmed. 

3. Reports 

3.1 CONSIDERATION OF SUBMISSIONS RECEIVED DURING EXHIBITION OF YASS VALLEY 
OPEN SPACE STRATEGY 

 
SUMMARY 

At its meeting on 20 December 2023 Council resolved to place the draft Yass Valley Open Space 
Strategy on exhibition for a period of 42 days commencing on 29 January, 2024. Nine submissions 
were received during the exhibition period. The issues contained within the submissions are 
presented to the Committee for discussion to determine if the Open Space Strategy should be 
amended as a result of the submissions received. 

DISCUSSION 

The Group reviewed the submissions and provided guidance on responses and potential changes to 
the draft report. 

The Group were advised that the draft is expected to be presented to the April 2024 Council meeting 
recommending adoption. 

Julie Costa thanked the group for their participation in the project. 

 

The meeting closed at 6.25 pm. 
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